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October 28, 1980 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Rt. 1.2 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Dear Harold, 

I was saddened to hear of your recent operation and I'm hoping this 
note finds you feeling better. Your courage and determination are 
in inspiration to all of us who know and admire you. 

I was also pleased to hear that deSpite health problems, you con-
tinue to pry information from the government. I believe Dave Wrone 

'said you recently received a large card file. Its incredible and - 
frightening how far the coverup reaches. 

I will be ending my career as a rural journalist soon and heading 
for Madison. I'll be working on a temporary basis for The Progres-
sive magazine which is planning on expanding into other areas be-
sides publishing. I'm looking forward to it very much. 

Harold, I'know it is difficult for you to keep up with your cor-
respondence so please do not feel obligated to write back. I just 
wanted to let you know we're all pulling for your quick recovery. 

Sincerely, 

AirlAr 

P.S. Hello to Jim Lesar when you see 'him. 
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